13th November 2024 
 Gymnastics Festival at Northern Hope
Pupils from KS3 participated in a Gymnastics festival at Northern Hope school on 13th November. Pupils accessed various equipment that was new to them such as balance beams, bars and tumbling tracks.  [image: A person standing on a platform in a gym  Description automatically generated]
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